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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Yves Mirabaud Named as New Chairman of the Association of Swiss Private Banks 

 

Geneva, 15 April 2015 – Yves Mirabaud, Senior Partner of Mirabaud SCA, has been named 

Chairman of the Association of Swiss Private Banks. The ASPB expects to benefit greatly from 

the experience and support of this energetic and forward-looking individual. 

The Association of Swiss Private Banks is pleased to announce the nomination of Yves Mirabaud as its 

new Chairman, with immediate effect. This change in the leadership of the ASPB was decided today at 

the annual general meeting, following the resignation of former Chairman Christoph B. Gloor after the 

announcement that Notenstein Private Bank Ltd had taken over the activities of La Roche & Co Ltd.  

As Senior Partner of Mirabaud SCA, an especially active group that has posted strong growth in recent 

years and is present in the main Swiss and global financial centres, Yves Mirabaud has the ideal 

experience to help the ASPB and its members continue to play an active role in defending the interests of 

the industry, both domestically and internationally.  

The Swiss Private Banks would like to thank Christoph B. Gloor for his valuable contribution as Chairman 

this past year. 

The Association of Swiss Private Banks will present the main challenges faced by its members in its 

annual report, in June 2015. Please note that Yves Mirabaud is available for interviews and will be happy 

to answer any questions you may have. 

 

 

Press contact  Fabienne Bogadi 

T    +41(0)22 807 08 00 

E-mail    bogadi@abps.ch 


